
Reading/Phonics/Maths 

Please keep reading regularly with your child – Those who practice more regularly make the best possible progress! 

Our reading reward raffle will continue this term - If your child has read with you 5 times at home since the previous 

Monday they will have their name put into a raffle. At the end of the half term prizes will be awarded! 

 

As the summer approaches, we will be preparing for the Phonics Screening check. You should have already received information on 

this; please ask if you would like to know any more or would appreciate advice on how to support with phonics learning at home. 

 

In maths we will begin to progress to larger numbers – to 100 – this term. You can support your child’s understanding by practicing 

counting forwards and back from different starting points and counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s (moving on to linking times tables when 

children are confident).  
 

 

 Homework 1 – Due Thursday 3
rd

 May 

We are going to learn about lots of famous people this term, so would like you to choose a famous person of 

your choice and create a fact file or information poster about them. You can include pictures, key facts, 

stories about them and quotes. Why are they famous? How much can you tell the class about them?  

 

 

 

 Homework 2 – Due Thursday 24
th

 May 

We are also going to be doing lots of work about Traditional Tales – including Little Red Riding Hood. Your 

second homework task this term is to recreate a scene from the story of Little Red Riding Hood – as a drawing, 

painting, model or collage. Please write a description, caption, labels or speech bubbles so that we know which 

scene you have created! Can you use story book language and remember what the characters say to each other? 
 


